SUNDAY 18TH JULY 2021

ST COLUMBA’S
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It's the end of term....

HI FAMILIES OF ST COLUMBA’S,

This is the final Families Newsletter before we
take a summer break. By the end of next week |
think school holidays will have begun for
everyone. | hope that will be a fun time,
allowing rest and relaxation but also
remembering that it can be a busier time than
usual for parents — so, some extra helping out
at home would be good.

While we haven’t be able to meet very much
this year there have still been good moments
(Sunday mornings in the Upper Hall, cooking
marshmallows at Barns Elms, picnic in Hyde
Park). Looking back at the newsletters the
variety of the pictures reminds me how we
travel through the stories of the Christian year
(Christmas, to Easter, to Pentecost, to
Ascension & Trinity) and how wide our
interests can be, either family things at home,
or enjoying the big, national events of a
particular year. As the pictures show us some
of the things we have shared, | hope you find
things to be thankful for, even in a difficult
year.

Special thanks go to our all our Sunday School
helpers, with particular thanks to Fiona Gardner
who has selected the weekend activities
throughout lock down — and to Lucy for all the
support she gives via the Church Office. Finally,
thank you for being part of the St Columba'’s
family. Have a great summer and we look
forward (hopefully) to welcoming you back
properly in September.

Angus & the Sunday School Team



